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St. Philip’s Episcopal Church
4312 84th St. NE., Marysville, WA  98270
(360) 659-1727;  http://www.saint-philips.org

Joining God in loving commitment to the earth and its people.

The grant money supported our mission to support young learners for our common future.  
We carried out this mission with our Summer School, Homework Club at Pinewood Elementary and 
Liberty Food Program. 

For more information please see the attached report from St. Philip’s Episcopal Church.



	

St. Philip’s Episcopal Church 
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St. Philip’s Episcopal 
Church is a part of the 

Diocese of Olympia 
within Episcopal 

Church in the USA 
with over 2.1 million 
members which is a 

leader in advocacy for 
peace and justice in the 
world and whose vision 

grows from reason, 
scripture and tradition. 

 
 

4312 84th St. NE 
Marysville, WA 

98270 
 

www.saint-philips.org 

 
Office Phone:  
360-659-1727 

 
Pastor Email: 

terry@terrykyllo.com 
 

Pastor Phone:  
360-770-2774 

 
 

Wednesday, August 31, 2016 
 
 
Dear Mrs. Sheldon, 
 
The people of St. Philip’s thank the Tulalip Charitable Fund and the Tulalip Tribes 
for its  donation to St. Philip’s last year.  
 
The grant money supported our mission to support young learners for our common 
future.  
 
We carried out this mission with our Summer School, Homework Club at Pinewood 
Elementary and Liberty Food Program. 
 
Summer School: We had 15 students this year for 8 contact days to focus on math, 
reading, Spanish, art and music. We provided breakfast, a snack, and lunch – all free 
of charge to incoming 2nd and 3rd grade students. We also provided some school 
supplies and chapter books for each student. 
 
Homework Club at Pinewood Elementary:  We had 8 tutors at Pinewood elementary 
for twenty-three Wednesdays. We had 20 students enroll, with an average attendance 
of 15 students.  
 
Liberty Food Program: We put fifteen weekend food bags together for 23 weeks and 
delivered them to Liberty Elementary School to add to the program the food bank 
currently offers. This enabled us to offer 345 food bags over the course of the year. 
 
We could not have done all of this without the generous gift of $4,000 to our 
ministry. We hope to inspire other churches and organizations to engage the students 
and families in our community to support young learners, who will shape our 
common future.  
 
Thank you! 
 
  
Peace,	
	
	
	
The	Rev.	Terry	Kyllo,	Rector	
	
P.S.	Please	see	attached	photos.	
	






